
Wanda Bush
IL Dept of Employment Security

Wanda is a Field Office Supervisor for the Dept of 
Employment Security (IDES) in Rockford.  She 
has been with the agency for 33 years and has 
spent many years adjudicating unemployment 
claims. She was involved in the upgrade of IDES 
computer systems, and provides extensive 
employee training throughout the Northern 
Region to IDES staff. Wanda has also presented 
to numerous Chambers of Commerce and 
employer groups.  She looks forward to providing 
our EBANI members the most recent information 
available on this important topic.

Speaker Bio:

Legal Update on Section 602A Misconduct
Wanda will review changes to Section 602A (Discharge for Misconduct) and 
discuss 8 new definitions that can be used to meet the misconduct criteria.

Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018
Location: Tavern on Clark, 755 Clark Dr, Rockford, IL 61107

Registration: 11:00 am
Lunch: 11:30 am

Presentation: 12:00 – 1:00 pm
Meal Selection:  Choose a lunch item from the menu below. 

Indicate 1, 2, or 3 on the Registration Form.

1.   Barbacoa Beef Sandwich – slow cooked shredded beef, marbled blue jack cheese 
with spicy BBQ sweet chili sauce and avocado 

2.   Havana Sandwich – smoked shredded pork and rope sausage with dijon mustard 
sauce, spring mix, provolone cheese and sweet chili sauce 

3.   Tavern Salad  - turkey breast, tomato, cucumber, red onion, green pepper, egg, 
cheddar cheese with your choice of dressing

EBANI will accommodate special dietary requests (i.e. vegetarian, gluten-free, etc.) with a
minimum one-week advance notification.

MEETING REGISTRATION
Members $20.00 / Guests $30.00

Registration Deadline is Friday, March 23, 2018

Checks may be made payable to Employee Benefit Association of Northern Illinois or 
pay online (via PayPal) at www.rockfordebani.org.

Email registration to:  ebani_rockford@yahoo.com 
Or mail to EBANI, P.O. Box 4093, Rockford, IL  61110-0493.

Cancellations must be received via fax by the Friday prior to the meeting.  We are unable to refund 
for cancellations received after that date.

Drop your business card 
in the jar at each meeting 
to improve your chances 

for our year end prize 
drawing in May! 

Total Due
Lunch 

Selection

Member Name

Company

Phone
E-Mail

Guest Name & Email
Guest Name & Email


